
 

 

 
 
 
 
 Honorable ____________________ County Commissioners: 
 
As a law-abiding resident of ____________________ County, I would like to submit the attached 
resolution in support of the Second Amendment to the Constitution of the United States. I feel that 
current state law infringes substantially on our rights. I ask that you, our elected representatives, 
consider this resolution for a vote. The resolution's intent is to send a message to Trenton that rights of 
law-abiding people in New Jersey are under attack.  
 
Firearms legislation in New Jersey is extremely complex, and burdens the law-abiding more than 
criminals. Our current permitting system was founded in 1966, and intended to separate the fit from the 
unfit and the law-abiding from criminal. State law requires each applicant to prove they are “law-
abiding”. This burden of proof is satisfied by obtaining a firearms ID. However, additional state laws and 
local procedures impose more steps to meet a greater burden of proof. This imposes an unfair burden 
on law-abiding applicants, because criminals do not follow the law.   
 
The resolution is based on case law. In no way does it make anyone immune from past or present 
firearms laws (see Section E.)  
 
Please distribute one copy of my letter and the resolution to each Commissioner.  
 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 

Name  ______________________________________________ 
 

Address  _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Signature ____________________________________________ 
 

Date _____________________________ 
 

 
 


